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Costs/Registration: 

The Cherokee Bluff Winter Guard receives a small amount of money from the band 
booster association, but this amount is not nearly enough to cover the multiple expenses 
faced by fielding a winter guard program.   Student costs will be held to the lowest level 
possible to effectively run the winter program.  Student fees are used to cover these 
items: 

• Staff Instruction 
• Competition Registration 
• Equipment Purchase (Rifles, Sabers) 
• Flags/Flag Design 
• Props and Mat Design 

• Uniforms 
• Hotel for SAPA Championships 

(Chattanooga) 
• Food for SAPA Championships 
• Travel Expenses for equipment 

transportation (Fuel, Parking, etc.) 

 
Each student joining the winter guard program will need to complete the registration 
process at the designated registration time.  A parent will need to be present at 
registration.  At this time students and parents will need to complete a packet of 
paperwork which will include parent contact information, medical information, Hall 
County Permission forms and a member contract. 

Also at this time each student will need to commit to the designated fee schedule.  
Please have your first payment ready at time of registration. 

 
Student Fees for 2019-2020 
 
Cherokee Bluff Winter Guard: $800 
 

November December January February March 
$200 $200 $200 $100 $100 

 
Payment method: 
You may pay with a check, payable to CBBA (Cherokee Bluff Band Association), cash, 
or credit card.  Installment payments can be made by mail or placed in the DropBox 
located in Mr. Cantrell’s office.  If you prefer to pay by mail, our address is: 

 
Cherokee Bluff Band Association 

6603 Spout Springs Road 
Flowery Branch, GA 30542 

 
Please do not let any financial issues stop you from having your student 
participate in the program.  Fundraising activities are made available to families to 
help with fees and we will gladly work with you to address any financial 
questions/concerns you may have.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact our Treasurer, Pam Furry at treasurer@cherokeebluffband.com  


